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Comments: -Public forests are invaluable assets to be experienced and enjoyed by we citizens, our children and

future generations. They must be protected.

- mature &amp; old growth forests especially! 92% of areas currently proposed for this logging are classified as

such. 

- Biden's executive order to protect old growth forests is obviously not being respected since this proposal is

being put forward. 

- PLEASE withdraw this proposal to log near 12,000 acres. The negative impact will be large. Will takes

generations to replace; impacting headwaters for Otter Creek and related plant and animal habitat. 

- Very Bad idea and does not take into account the public good. 

Thank you for taking public comment. Please withdraw this proposal to log 12000 acres old growth forest. 


